
                                       Livonia Public Schools 

Human Resources 
 
Date:  February 10, 2022    
 
To: Superintendent Oquist & LPS Board of Education 
    
From:   Anthony Abbate 
  Director of Personnel & District Services 
 
Re:    Policy Revisions 
 
 
As part of our ongoing effort to review Board Policies and Administrative Regulations for any 
necessary updates, etc., I request of a review of the following policies: 
 

• BHA(2) – Board Operations, Conflict of Interest (edit & move to Personnel) 
• GAM – Personnel, Staff Rights and Responsibilities 
• GBL – Personnel, Tenure 

 
I have included revised versions of each for our discussion.  Thank you kindly for your consideration. 
 
 


